LEGAL NOTICE

A public hearing will be held on September 14, 2009 at 12:00 p.m. at Texas City Hall, 3" and Texas
Boulevard, Texarkana, Texas. The hearing is for the purpose of discussion of the proposed budget for the
City of Texarkana, Texas for the fiscal year 2009-2010.

This proposed budget will raise more tax revenue than last year’s budget. The
total additional tax revenue expected to be generated is $1,595,078. The
amount of additional revenue expected to be generated from new properties on
the tax roll is $407,389.



